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Project PN 5029.1 

15 February 2025 
Mr. Travis Marshall 
Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
DRMS Room 215, 1001 E 62nd Ave 
Denver, CO 80216 
 

VIA EMAIL 
 
Subject: Need for State Reclamation Permit, Bondad U Store, LLC, File No. M-2025-006 

Reference: Your letter of 23 January 2025, SAB 

1. Thank you for your prompt response to our request regarding the project. Thank you also for your 
time discussing the project on the phone. 
2. Based on the Division’s decision, Bondad U Store, LLC, the owner of the land and the entity 
executing the project, commits to not take any materials excavated off the site and the immediately 
adjacent property all under the ownership of Bondad U Store, LLC. The firm further commits to not selling 
any excavated material, processed or unprocessed, on the local market. This commitment is made by the 
manager Darry Ferguson, who is one of the members of the LLC. 
3. The excess material excavated will be placed on portions of the site not used for the initial stages 
of construction, or on two adjacent lots immediately south of the 9.6-acre construction site which is owned 
by Bondad U Store, and to which the material can be moved without travel on State or county roads or 
property under any other ownership. The material will be placed, stabilized, and protected against erosion 
(water or wind), generation of air pollutants, discharge of contaminated water off the property, and other 
potential hazards to the environment, safety, and health, in accordance with applicable federal, State, 
tribal, and local requirements. 
4. If necessary, we will provide information on the adjacent lots to demonstrate ownership and 
conditions. 
5. As discussed, we assume and ask for your confirmation by email/letter, that Bondad U Store will 
not need to obtain a reclamation permit. 
6. Please call or email me if you do need additional information or have questions. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 

 
  Nathan A. Barton, CE, PE, DEE, Comptroller, 

WASTELINE, INC. (Project Engineer) 
 


